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Dear Bullseye Sailors, 
  
Are you one of our many members who sails a Bullseye apart from the 
major fleets? Perhaps you sail at Mahone Bay, Nova Scotia, Frenchman's 
Bay, ME, Squam Lake, NH, Rocky River OH, St. Thomas, VI - or anywhere 
else. We would like to hear from you, and we are betting that many of our 
newsletter readers would like to hear stories of your sailing amusements and 
adventures. If you are willing to share your story, Newsletter Editor Al 
Maybach, editor@bullseyeclass.org, or Newsletter Producer Laura Hallowell, 
secretary@bullseyeclass.org, will interview you. Bullseyes are great for 
racing, but they are also great for recreational sailing, and we want to hear 
from you! 
  
Secondly, we need your attention before the busy holiday season engulfs us 
all. This is the time that we send out our first dues notice for the 2015 
calendar year. If you take care of it now, you won't get any more of these all 
year. You will be able to get your boat ready next spring knowing that you 
have supported your class. There is a choice of an individual membership at 
$30 or a family membership at $50 - for those with two family members 
over the age of 18, living in the same household who are both very active in 
the class or who just want another way to support the class. Thanks to all 
our Card Sound FL members and others who have already paid their 2015 
dues and are ready to start their winter racing season. 
 
 
Seasons greetings, 

  
Kym Lee  
BCA President 
president@bullseyeclass.org  
 
 
 
 
 

           
Some of us are seeing this! 

       


